
 
 
IOWA CITY, Iowa – The International Headquarters of The Delta Chi Fraternity is 
aware of allegations facing the Delta Chi chapter at Sacramento State University 
stemming from photos and video that allegedly depict hazing. The operations have 
been suspended by both the University and the International Headquarters.  We 
continue to work in partnership with officials from the office of Student Organizations 
and Leadership at Sacramento State to investigate these allegations.   
 
While it appears the photos and videos that have been called into question occurred 
some years ago, we are continuing to investigate the circumstances. Together with the 
undergraduate students, University officials, and Fraternity professional Staff, we are 
committed to eradicating scenes and events like these from our Chapters, regardless of 
the intent.  
 
Delta Chi is predicated on promoting friendship, developing character, advancing 
justice, and assisting in the acquisition of a sound education.  Per our basic expectations, 
members will respect the dignity and worth of all persons, will protect the health and 
safety of all human beings, and will challenge all fraternity members to abide by these 
fraternity obligations, confronting those who violate them. 
 
No undergraduate chapter or colony, nor any member or associate member, shall 
engage in the hazing of any person at any time.  Hazing has no place in Delta Chi and is 
in direct violation of our values as a fraternity and our basic expectations. We take these 
allegations seriously and will continue to investigate the matter to reach a positive and 
proper outcome.  
  
Inquiries into this matter can be made to info@deltachi.org.  
 

About Delta Chi 
The Delta Chi Fraternity is an international brotherhood of undergraduate and alumni 
members whose goals are to promote friendship, develop character, advance justice, 
and assist in the acquisition of a sound education. Since its founding as a law fraternity 
in 1890, Delta Chi has grown to over 115,000 members and today extends membership 
to the general college population. We maintain nearly 150 undergraduate and alumni 
chapters across North America. The Fraternity is dedicated to creating and cultivating a 
lifelong, values-based experience through networking, philanthropic, and leadership 
opportunities as well as events and gatherings to foster friendship and belonging. 
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